
17th of May 2023 

Covid-19 Policy for Visitors 

 

We are open as usual, and visitors are welcome to the KCI gallery. (Please understand 

the gallery is occasionally closed for installation of new exhibits.)  

 

Visitors with cold symptoms such as a cough, sneeze, and a runny nose are asked to give 

consideration to other visitors in the gallery. 

 

Staff may wear mask in the gallery. 

 


